A M S T E L PRODUCTIQNS,

INC.

May 1, 2003

To

Christine Wagner
Dahlmannstr. 59
60385 Frankfurt/M.

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION
for Christine Wagner, bvk

My name is Winrich Kolbe, I am a TV director, having directed so far about 150 hours of
TV series as well as TV pilots and movies. (Star Trek TNG, Voyager, Deep Space Nine,
The Twilight Zone, Dark Skies, 24, Jag ect.)

I had the pleasure of working with Christine on a very ambitious project, “Ice Planet”, a
science-fiction pilot for a proposed TV series. The show was filmed entirely in Munich,
Germany, during the fall and winter of 2000. Christine was hired by my DP, Michael
Hofstein, to work as a First Assistant (Camera).

“Speedy Gonzales”, as she was known very quickly by the crew and cast was essential
for the success of the ambitious project. Her capacity for not only being efficient as well
as fast were supported by her expansive knowledge of cameras and related equipment.
She always knew what piece of equipment had to be brought up, even before anyone told
her. She constantly checked the situation and was prepared for everything

Add to that a good sense of humor plus her boundless enthusiasm and I can only
recommend her very highly as a First as well as an Operator.

Sincerely,

Winrich Kolbe

570 N. BEACHWOOD DRIVE, LOS ANGELES CA 90004
Phone 323.462.1612 Fax 323.462.1305 e-mail: winrichkolbe@worldnet.att.net



